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  Seminar on New Freestyle Education & Judging System  

  
October 5, 2023 - WBTF will offer a Seminar on Thursday, January 18 at 7:00 pm to give a presentation the new
Freestyle Solo Education and Judging system.

This is available to all coaches and judges who are involved in coaching or judging the Freestyle event or wish to learn
more about it. Maureen Johnson, Sandi Rios and Jackie Stewart, from WBTF’s Executive Technical Committee will be
presenting this important information. The seminar is free. We encourage you attend!

Learn more at: https://www.wbtf.org/wbtf-education-portal [1]
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